

2019-11-13 Docs Project Meeting

Date

13 Nov 2019

Attendees

- [VM \(Vicky\) Brasseur \(she/her\)](#)
- [Casey Cain](#)
- [Daniel Pono Takamori](#)
- [Yardiel Fuentes \(Welcome!\)](#)
- [Jared Linley](#)

Agenda

- Review action items from [2019-11-06 Docs Project Meeting notes](#)
- Update on mirroring
- Progress on Patch #50
- Please review the DDF epic
- Rescheduling the call?
- Healthy community doc?

Minutes

- Update on mirroring (repo renaming)
 - No update; Pono was out sick last week; on his agenda this week
- Progress on <https://gerrit.tungsten.io/r/c/docs/+50>
 - No Darien, update later
- DDF Epic
 - <https://jira.tungsten.io/browse/TFB-1510>
 - Will need to prioritise before next week
- Rescheduling the call
 - VMB will send a doodle
- Healthy community doc?
 - Casey: where should this go in the docs?
 - VMB: Open a ticket & we can discuss there

Action items

- [VM \(Vicky\) Brasseur \(she/her\)](#) Ping Progmatic about tf-devstack docs
- [Daniel Pono Takamori](#) document mirroring and process for handling new patches (if repo needs to change)
- [VM \(Vicky\) Brasseur \(she/her\)](#) Send a doodle to reschedule the call